
 

 

  MEMO – FOR CIRCUATION  
 
 

NOTICE OF ROAD DIVERSION 
ALONG UPPER CHANGI ROAD EAST 

 
        

Kindly be informed that Singapore EXPO will be hosting a high-profile private event from 

30 July 2018 (Monday) to 4 August 2018 (Saturday). As a result, additional security 

measures in this period might potentially cause traffic delays due to road diversion 

arrangements along Upper Changi Road East.  

 

Members of the public should make plans for necessary arrangements on alternative 

routes, or cater for extra travelling time if they are in the vicinity of Singapore EXPO during 

the event period. 

 

Additional information on road closures or diversions will be communicated in due course 

and we seek your co-operation and understanding on this matter. 

 
Kindly assist to circulate this memo to your student and staff communities through internal 
communications channels, as we will be providing more details of the scheduled road 
diversion in a separate memo. We seek your kind co-operation and understanding on this 
matter, and apologise for the inconvenience caused in this period.   
 
For enquiries, please contact:  
Tan Beng Hwee 
SingEx Venues Pte Ltd  
Head of Operations 
Centre Management, Singapore EXPO 
Email: bhtan@singex.com 
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